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NIRB File Number: 15DN048 

August 4, 2017 

 

Mark Yetman 

Indigenous and Northern Affairs Canada 

INAC – Contaminated Sites Division 

10
th

 floor, 25 Eddy Street 

Gatineau QC, K1A 0H4 

 

Sent via email: mark.yetman@aandc.gc.ca 

 

RE: Request for Annual Report for Indigenous and Northern Affairs Canada’s “Fox D 

Remediation” Project 

 
Dear Mark Yetman: 

 

The Nunavut Impact Review Board (NIRB or Board) has not received Indigenous and Northern 

Affairs Canada’s (INAC) annual report for the “Fox D Remediation” project for the 2017 

reporting period.  According to the terms and conditions contained in the NIRB’s Screening 

Decision Report, dated November 11, 2015, for the “Fox D Remediation” Project, INAC is 

required to submit an annual report to the NIRB no later than March 31 of each year of permitted 

activities beginning March 31, 2017.   

  

INAC is advised to review the terms and conditions issued within the Screening Decision Report 

attached for the preparation and submission of its Annual Report.   

 

Please submit the Annual Report for 2017 no later than August 25, 2017.  

  

Please submit all forthcoming information to the NIRB at info@nirb.ca or through the online 

public registry at www.nirb.ca.  

 

Sincerely, 

 

 
 

Mia Otokiak 

Junior Technical Advisor  

Nunavut Impact Review Board 

mailto:mark.yetman@aandc.gc.ca
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cc: Michael Westlake, Indigenous and Northern Affairs Canada 

Brian Aglukark, Nunavut Planning Commission 

 Karén Kharatyan, Nunavut Water Board  

 Stephen Williamson Bathory, Qikiqtani Inuit Association  

 Salamonie Shoo, Qikiqtani Inuit Association  

 Joel Fortier, Qikiqtani Inuit Association  

  

Attachment: NIRB Screening Report Decision, File No.: 15DN048 (November 30, 2015) 

 


